24.

REQUEST FOR FINANCIAL CONTRIBUTION TO DAWN 2000:
A NEW SUNRISE

The Board was asked to consider a supplementary report on the above topic.

The Chairman explained why this item of business was not included in the order
paper for the meeting and why the matter could not until the next meeting of the
Board.

The Board resolved to receive this report and to consider it.

The report was a funding request from Turning Point 2000 seeking funding to
support a free public dawn celebration to be held at New Brighton on 1 January
2000 to celebrate the arrival of the year 2000.

After discussion, the Board resolved that this funding request be declined.



